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DEQ Schedules Meeting on Southeast Landfill Expansion 

The Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has received an application 

from Southeast Landfill to expand the current landfill. There is a significant degree of 

public interest in this application; therefore, DEQ has scheduled a process meeting for 

Tuesday, March 5, 2013, at 6:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at the South OKC 

Council of Neighborhoods Building, located at 2200 SE 59th, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma. 

At this meeting, DEQ will discuss the permitting process and provide information on how 

the public can participate in the permitting process. The meeting is open to the public, 

and all interested citizens are encouraged to attend. 

Southeast Landfill has requested a permit modification that would increase the area for 

waste disposal. If this permit modification is approved, the types of waste allowed at the 

landfill would remain unchanged. 

More information on DEQ’s permitting process or this specific permit is available at 

http://www.deq.state.ok.us/lpdnew/DraftPermits/SolidWaste/Southeast_OKC_Exp_App

_Vol_1_of_4_Dec_2012.pdf or by contacting Saba Tahmassebi via email at 

saba.tahmassebi@deq.ok.gov. 
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